GTCGRC Meeting Minutes 6-11-23
Held at the Washington County Fairgrounds

President Linda Ertsgaard called the meeting to order at 3:15. Roll call was taken with 16 members and 6 guests in attendance.

Anne Reynolds moved the Secretary’s minutes for the last meeting posted on the website be approved. Kathy Rasinowich seconded. All were in favor.

Treasurer’s report: $23,378.90 in checking, $$15,013.53 in savings and $28,217.20 in a CD for a total of $66,609.63. Outstanding checks of $275.
The May scent work trial made a profit of $9,499.62. Many thanks to all who helped make it so successful. We have $117 in brag money collected.

Performance:
· August 19-21 agility at Cloud 9, Lisa Putnam chair
· August 25 obedience/rally trial at Washington County Fairgrounds - approved
· January 19-21, 2024 agility trial at On the Run, Anne Reynolds chair
· March 23-24, 2024 obedience trial at Total Recall, Ed Pfeiffer chair
· There is a need for scent work trial locations available on weekends for 2024. Members please let Anne or Lisa know if you have ideas.

Conformation:
· August 25 Specialty approved

Field:
· September 9 WC/WCX approved. Andrea McConico is working with Entry Express to get the premium up in June.

Next club meeting is the summer picnic at Waters Edge on 7/8. Michelle Meyer is chair. BOD meeting 11-noon, general meeting and dog activities to follow.

State Fair Golden day is Wednesday 8/30. Ed Pfeiffer, Chair.  A sign up helper sheet was passed.

The Halloween party, chaired by Laurie and Rob Hanson, will be held at Augusta Dog Training in Long Lake on Saturday November 5. Board meeting 4:00-5:00 and general meeting/party from 5:00-8:00.

The new Rally and Scent work annual trophies were discussed. Members will be sent an email with information on criteria.

Club merchandise was also reviewed and members were asked to watch for an email with a link to our club’s store. The store will be open for one month and members order directly from the store without the club’s involvement. All orders will be processed following close of the store and shipped direct to the orderer in 2-3 weeks.

New Business:

New guests were introduced and welcomed.

Laurie Hansen asked about Responsible Dog Owner Day. Linda had received information that there will be a sanctioned B Breed match on 9/9 at the Washington County Fairgrounds. Laurie will contact them to see if clubs will have tables for information. Laurie and Rob and Anne will coordinate if so.

Susan Kluesner moved to adjourn at 3:45. Kathy Rasinowich seconded. An introduction to birds followed with pigeons donated by Andrea McConico.

Submitted by Judy Super



